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Senator Bryant,

Would you be interested in sponsoring our upcoming January 2019 Proudly Life Weekend event in 
Columbia, SC? National Right to Life President, Carol Tobias, will be one of our featured speakers. I 
have attached three documents to this email concerning the details of the event, as well as a fourth 
document detailing the legislative achievements of our great State in being a national front-runner in 
defending and protecting innocent children from untimely deaths.

Please go to our website, www.sclife.org, click the “events” tab, and from there you will see a link to 
the “Proudly Prolife Weekend”.

Your support alone would do wonders for our cause. Please consider it.

Sincerely,

-- 

Melvin K. Lewis II

Major Gifts & Communications Specialist


South Carolina Citizens for Life

803-459-6518

melvin@sclife.org
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